Student Device Set-up
Yes, Computer Devices are available for pick-up for Peabody Students at the Teacher Learning Academy 2485 Union Ave. on August 25th from 8-6.  All students MUST pick up a computer.  Students will not be able to use their personal computers for school this year. Once you pick up your device, please open your computer and follow the "Assessing the Student Device and Hot Spot Step Sheet" attached immediately to make sure you are able to set up your computer.  If you are unable to set up your computer using the attached directions, please email DAIM@scsk12.org 
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